
This 

Monday, November 9 
7:00pm—Board Meetings 
 

Tuesday, November 10 
6:30am—Men’s Bible Study with Nate Gordon 

9:30am—Women’s Bible Study with Lisa Johanon 

11:30am—Missions with a Heart with Karen Cole 
 

Wednesday, November 11 
9:30am—Explorers Women’s Bible Study 
 

5:30pm—Potato Bar Dinner  
  $5/person or $15/family 
 

7:00pm—Nursery / Scooters 
                Pioneer Girls / Prime Time Boys 
   Untold Stories—Students/Adults 
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Highland Park Baptist Church 
 
 

28600 Lahser Road, Southfield, MI 48034 
248-357-5464 

 

www.hpbc.cc 
 

We are growing disciples of Jesus Christ, committed  

to worshipping God & transforming our world.  

 

Southfield Christian School 
southfieldchristian.org 

248-357-3660 

 

PROCLAIM! 

FALL GLOBAL MISSIONS FEST SCHEDULE 
 

   Sunday November 8 
  8:45am – Worship Service with guest speaker Frank Severn  
10:10am – Middle Hour Ministries, Combined ABFs  
11:15am – Worship Service with guest speaker Frank Severn  
                  Evening Fellowship Fest Groups – sign-up required 
  

   Tuesday November 10 
  6:30am – Men’s Bible Study with Nate Gordon  
  9:30am – Ladies’ Bible Study with Lisa Johanon  
11:30am – Missions With a Heart Luncheon with Karen Cole  
                  Evening Fellowship Fest Groups – sign-up required 
  

   Wednesday November 11 
5:30pm – All Church Dinner hosted by Music Department - ticket  
                reservation required 
7:00pm – Children’s Program/Kids Clubs/Nursery  
7:00pm – Story Night and GMF closing with guest speaker Frank Severn 

  

Please stop by the Missions Table for sign-up opportunities. 

 

SCS Open House 

 

SCS partners with parents to provide Pre-K 
through 12th Grade students a Christ-centered, 
college prep, academic program that teaches 

from a Biblical worldview.   
 

Please join us for a Southfield Christian School 
Open House next Sunday, November 15 at 

3:00pm in Atrium Hall.   
 

Your family will have the opportunity to meet 

teachers, other parents and students, learn 

about the rigorous academic programs, and 

take a tour of the school.  Please contact Carri 

Hammers, Director of Admissions, at (248)   

357-3660 ext. 305.  www.visitscs.com  

 

SCS School Play 

 

Are you looking for a fun family friendly event 
later this week?   

 

Southfield Christian School is presenting  
Dr. Seuss’ How The Grinch Stole Christmas!  
at 7:00pm this coming Friday, November 13 
and Saturday, November 14 at Birmingham 

Seaholm High School Auditorium.   
 

Tickets are $10/students and $12/adults -  on 
sale in the SCS Administrative Office during 

school hours or purchased at the door for $15.   
 

Please contact the school at 248-357-3660.    

 

http://www.visitscs.com


8:45am 

Traditional Worship Service 
KID CITY 

 

Jesus Saves—#486 
I Love To Tell The Story—#302 
Orchestra: To God Be The Glory 
Here I Am Lord 
Baptisms 
Anthem:  Declare His Glory 
Message:  Proclaim!    Romans 1:16 
Let The Nations Be Glad 

 

10:10am 

Middle Hour Ministries 
KID CITY 

Student Ministries 
Adult Bible Fellowships  

 

11:15am 

 Contemporary Worship 

Service 
KID CITY 

Lay Me Down 
Send Me Out 
I Will Follow 
Baptisms 
Wake Up 
All To Us 
Message:  Proclaim!    Romans 1:16 
Let The Nations Be Glad 
 

6:00pm 

Evening Ministries  
Perspectives (starts at 5:00pm) 
Awana 
GriefShare 

Today Ministry 

 

Herd/Crash Ministry – Middle School and High School students will have dinner 

in Fellowship Hall beginning at 5:30pm and participate in the 7:00pm Untold Stories GMF 
program this Wednesday evening. 
 

Our sympathies  to family of David Lewis, son of Marlyn K. Lewis, who passed 

away on November 1; and to the family of William Phillips, father of Tom Phillips, who 
passed away on November 4. 
 

Global Intercessor.  The recently updated monthly prayer guide with specific 

needs and requests from members of our missionary family is now available at the 
Missions table or Welcome Center this morning.   Please pick up your copy this important 
tool to use in praying specifically for our missionaries.    
 

Mission Assistance.  During services for GMF, we will have opportunity to give to 

the Missionary Assistance Fund – with the purpose of helping missionaries who experience 
unexpected financial hardships, and need help with such things as replacing a stolen 
computer, funding an unexpected medical cost, purchasing an airline ticket to visit a dying 
loved one, and/or to repair a broken down vehicle.  
 

GMF is for Kids Too.  Jon and Jen Davis from Uganda, Africa will be sharing their 

ministry with Kid City – the El  during the middle hour and second worship hour this 
morning.  Russell Howard from Central Detroit Christian will be sharing with our kids clubs 
this coming Wednesday night. 
 

Missions With a Heart invites ladies to come and hear our guest missionary 

speaker Karen (Slater) Cole this Tuesday, November 10, at 11:30am in Fellowship Hall.  
Stop by the Missions table to sign up.  And ladies, please bring items on Tuesday for the 
MK College Students Care Packages—we still need more items to fill the boxes for our 
upcoming January mailing.  
  

Pray for our Global Missions Fest participants that are here with us this 

week.  Pray for Curt & Karen Cole, Jon & Jen Davis, Adam & Bethel Gascho, Nate & Sheri 
Gordon and Lisa Johanon and for Frank Severn as he speaks this morning.  Check the 
Missions table for sign-up opportunities, and please bring cookies today to the church 
kitchen marked “GMF”.  Thank you. 

Ministry 

 

November 8, 2015 Welcome Details Highlights 
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Global  
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Southfield 

Christian School 

 
 

Community 

 

Welcome Guests.  It is always a privilege to have visitors with us for Sunday 

morning worship.  Please take a moment to complete a Communication Card located  
near your seat, and place in the drop box as you exit the service today.  Further ministry 
information is available at the Welcome Center, or on our church website.  

Involved 
Get 

 

Baptisms 
 

We give thanks to God for these who are 
publically proclaiming their faith in Christ,   

and in obedience to His command are       
being baptized today. 

 

Anton & Ashton Glenn, Tenisha Thomas, and 
Calvin & Erica Mattson 

 

Christmas Inspiration 
 

A women's Christmas outreach is coming on 
Thursday evening, December 10, at 7:00pm. 

This evening of celebration will give ladies and 
their invited guests an opportunity to enjoy 
appetizers and desserts, a coffee bar, view 

Christmas craft ideas, and share in a     
program that promises to be a highlight           

of the Christmas season.  
 

The Gospel will be shared, so be praying about 

who you can invite to this special evening. 

There is no charge and will be held right here 

at HPBC.  Registration begins next Sunday, 

November 15. 

 

This morning, as we begin our 2015 fall 
Global Missions Fest, we celebrate what 
God is doing around the world through 
our missionary family.  
 

Our theme is “Proclaim!” which reflects 
our responsibility and call to proclaim the 
Gospel to a lost world. 
  

We are honored to welcome Frank 
Severn as our keynote speaker this 
morning. He is the General Director 
Emeritus of SEND International and long 
time friend of HPBC. 
 

May God be glorified as we reflect on His 

global work.         
Dave Kuntzman 

 

Project Angel Tree 

 

Once again this year our church family will be 
working together to purchase and deliver gifts 
to nearly 300 children of incarcerated parents 

throughout the Detroit metro area.   
 

Signing out angels from the Angel Tree begins 
next Sunday, November15.  We’ll need many 
from our church family to take an angel and 

purchase a gift.  Volunteers will also be needed 
to serve on delivery teams on Saturday 

morning, December 12. 
 

Please stop by the Angel Tree table in the foyer 
today for more information, or contact 

coordinators Leslie and Aubrey Howe at       
248-548-2679 or email them at 

leslieahowe@gmail.com, or 
aubreylhowe@gmail.com.  

 

International Friends 

 

Our International Friends Ministry will be 
celebrating their Sixth Annual 

Thanksgiving Day Dinner on Sunday, 
November 22 at 12:45pm in 

 Fellowship Hall.  
 

You are invited to share this catered 
turkey dinner, with all the trimmings, along 

with our International guests.  Cost is 
$10.00 a person, and children under 5 are 

free.   We would also encourage you to 
sponsor a student for a meal.  

 

Plan to stop by the International Friends 
table this morning for more information 
and to buy your ticket(s).  For further 

information, please contact David West at 
gowest7@icloud.com. 

 

HPBC Connection 

 

The all new edition of our church newsletter is 
now available at the distribution table in the 

Atrium Foyer today.   
 

You will be encouraged by the ministry updates 
along with upcoming opportunities to become 

further involved in the life of our church 
community.   

 

Pick up your copy this morning.  
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